
Old English Garden 
Hosts Civil Ceremonies 
Elvaston Castle 
Country Park

Weddings have returned to Elvaston Castle! From 2017 Elvaston's 
Gothic Hall and the beautiful setting of the Old English Garden will once again 
host civil wedding ceremonies.  

As a result, the Old English Garden is likely to be closed during part of 

January/February to allow for the installation of a high quality, cedar 

wood Crown Pavilion. It has been chosen to complement William Barron's 
historic winter garden and Elvaston's renowned cedar trees. Although it will be 
a significant change for the walled garden, it will slowly weather and soften. 
Our gardening team’s careful choice of plants will ensure it graces the garden 
over time. Please bear with us during this time of change.

www..derbyshire.gov.uk/elvaston
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